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January 22, 2021 
 
Happy Friday BMS families, 
 
My communication this week is short and sweet! First off, please note that iReady diagnostic will open for all 
BMS learners next week, beginning on Monday, January 25. Students need to make sure their Chromebooks 
are fully charges and that they bring their earbuds with them to school. Please encourage your student to do 
their best, as this data helps us to identify their weaknesses in order to plan lessons to help them grow and 
learn. In-person learners will take the math diagnostic over two days, on Monday and Tuesday, and will take 
the reading portion of the diagnostic over two days on Thursday and Friday. Full-remote learners should shoot 
to complete each subject over four one-hour sessions, using two sessions for math and two sessions for 
reading.  
 
In addition, if your student is an 8th grader who is planning to attend Woodstock, please see the information 
below regarding an information session coming up in the next few weeks: 
 
Topic: Woodstock Academy Registration and Course Selection Information 
Time: Feb 10, 2021 06:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2360687302?pwd=SWJLajc2MVpmdWcyR2NYZzhCN3E3QT09 
 
As always, please do not hesitate to reach out to me at ​gdukette@canterburypublicschools.org​ with any 
questions, comments, or concerns.  
 
 
Thank you all and have a great weekend, 
 
 
Mr. Dukette 
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